From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 10/7/2011 5:21:07 PM
To: Yura, Jane (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)

Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC(C7);
Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov
(michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcec:
Subject: RE: Sacramento gas Holder
Thx.

On Oct 7, 2011, at 4:50 PM, "Yura, Jane" <JKY | @pge.com> wrote:

Paul, no capacity impact for the bottles that are being deactivated. The remaining
operational bottles do provide capacity for the Sacramento area, and we are planning o
add pipeline capacity in the next couple of years to retire this holder.

Jane

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2011 4:39 PM

To: Yura, Jane

Cc: michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.goy; Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Re: Sacramento gas Holder

Thanks, Jane. Any major operational effects?

On Oct 7, 2011, at 4:32 PM, "Yura, Jane" <JKY | @pge.com> wrote:

Paul, Michelle,

Attached is a letter on our North Sacramento holder, and deactivation
of some of the bottles.

If you have any questions, please let me know,

Thank you,
Jane
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